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27 June 2013

Mr Hamish O'Neill

fyi-request-915-0e9cf893@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr O'Neill

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA)

AT2013 /029204

Thank you for your email dated 5 June 2013, which Auckland Transport received on the same date requesting
the following information:

“any and all reports commissioned by your organisation, and | believe conducted by MRCagney, to
study the feasibility of passenger rail services along the North Auckland Line beyond Swanson, that
resulted in the recent decision by your organisation to run no services beyond the end of the electrified
network at Swanson in the future.

| am interested in not only reports regarding services to Waitakere Township but also regarding the
feasibility of services to Kumeu, Huapai, Waimauku and Helensville, or anywhere else along that stretch
of railway.”

The only report commissioned by Auckland Transport regarding public transport options, including rail, in the
area north and west of Swanson is the MRCagney report “Waitakere to Huapai — Public Transport Options
Assessment”,

As per your request please find attached a copy of the MRCagney report “Waitakere to Huapai — Public
Transport Options Assessment”.

Should you believe that we have not responded appropriately to your request, you have the right in accordance
with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsmen to seek an investigation
and review of the decision.

If you have any further queries please contact Auckland Transport on 355 3553 quoting Official Information
request number AT2013/028060.

Yours sincerely

Wit e

Mark Lambert
Manager, Public Transport Operations
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